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LICT CORPORATION ANNOUNCED INCREASED AVAILABILITY AND 
LOWER INTEREST RATE ON ITS CURRENT LINE OF CREDIT  

 

Rye, NY -- January 8, 2013 -- LICT Corporation (Pink Sheets ©: LICT) is announcing that it has 
entered into a modification of its line of credit agreement with Webster Bank, N.A.   

Under the modified agreement, the previous interest rate is reduced and the maximum amount of 
the line of credit is restored to its original amount of $17.5 million.  The expiration date of the 
line of credit remains unchanged at June 30, 2014, under a previous extension which was 
announced on April 27, 2011. 

**************************** 

This release may contain forward-looking information within the meaning of Section 27A of the 
Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as 
amended. It should be recognized that such information should be read in light of the cautionary 
statements set forth in documents filed by LICT on its website, www.lictcorp.com. There can be 
no assurance that any transactions referred to will be successful or that financial targets will be 
met. 
 
LICT Corporation is a holding company with subsidiaries in telecommunications that actively 
seeks acquisitions, principally in its existing business areas. 
 
LICT Corporation is listed on the Pink Sheets® under the symbol LICT. Its World Wide Web 
address is: http://www.lictcorp.com. 
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